
 
 
 

 
 

AVIATION ADVISORY COMMISSION 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

APRIL 6, 2020 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, 
the Aviation Advisory Commission meeting scheduled for  

Monday, April 6, 2020 has been canceled. 
 

 
 

Dated this 25th day of March, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
KIP TURNER, C.M.  
Administrative Secretary 


